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Coppersteadies
onrawfflaterial
shortage and
interest rate hopes
@

R&lrters
Londcn

Copper prices steadied on
expectations of improved
consumption in China aad a
larger rhan previously fore-
ca$t cut in interest rates bv
the US Federal Reserve ii
September.

Three-montlt copper on
the T,enden Metal Exchange
was fiat x $a,1ru a torure -in

of&eial rings, having earlier
slipped to $8,716.

Copper prices are ciose to
the bottom after retreating
five per cent in a week, one
rader said, citing improving
fundamentals. Chinese im-
ports of copper concenfi?tes
dropped to a one-year low of
2"165 miiiion tonnes in July,
data showed on We<inesday.

Aluminiuni decli*ed i.3
per cen! to $2,258 and nickei
dropped A.7 per cent to
$i6,18s.
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